
Dear Congress Persons, 
 
I reside in District 5. I am writing you to say the current map is not reflective of the current 
Oregon Population and in redoing this map, it should be taking into consideration that Portland 
and Eugene do not represent the majority of the state. The new map should not give more 
delegates/representatives to these two cities.  
If I have to choose between the two presented maps (Congressional Districts Plan A or Plan B) 
my choice would be Plan B.  However if there is another choice that would place Less emphasis 
on Portland Metro area and Eugene area that would be the preferred. A balance for the State is 
what is desired.     
 
How about 6 districts straight across the state from the Coast to Idaho Boarder. Each one the 
same amount of square miles.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tarāza Lawrence 
 


